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In some instances as per the Dealer Instructions for Safety Recall W46, the 12V cables and isolator post may need to 
be replaced. If needed, please note that as per the instructions on page 16 the VIN and RO number must be notated in 
the comments section of the parts order. See below for details. Orders missing this info will NOT be filled.

NOTE: You may see the below message during parts ordering for the isolator 
kit. Please disregard as this is simply a place holder message, if the Instructions 
above are followed parts will be released.

FCA appreciates your support!


